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Contact Information 
 

(915)241-3233 -  Tim 

(915)373-8466 -  Kelly 
 

tkurling@hotmail.com 
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Mailing Address 
 

9155 Dyer Street B80-256 

El Paso, TX 79924 

 
 

 

Sending Church and 

Support Address 
 

Maranatha Baptist Church  
2800 N. Divis Bethany, OK 
73008  ~  (405)789-4662 

 

     Allen Domelle, Pastor 
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January | February 2019 

“The work of the church is not survival.   She exists to fulfill the Great Commission.”                   
                                                                                         –  Andrew van der Bijl (God’s smuggler) 

Dear Pastors, Supporters, and ministry Friends, 

    What an exciting time to serve the Lord!  Could today be the day that Jesus returns or maybe 
today we’ll draw our last breath?  What are you doing to reach the lost?  When we stand before 
the Lord in judgement, He won’t ask about what your church or what someone else did – He’ll 
ask, “What did you do to see souls added to my kingdom?”  Oh, that we can give our report with 
joy  and not sadness.  Greetings once again from south of the border! 

Seminario Bautista Fundamental  – Another trimester has begun in our seminary, and we 
are excited to have record participation!  There are 7 men currently taking Homiletics and 15 
women that are taking a course entitled “Feed My Sheep” a course on how to teach children.    

    Four of the pastors from Juarez – Brother Manuel Garcia, Brother Angel Luna, Brother Pedro 
Gutierrez and Brother Alberto DeAnda are the instructors this trimester.  They are doing a 
great job teaching a new generation of pastors and Christian workers –  Pray for them. 

   
    The pastors and I decided to do some things a little different this trimester and offered these 
two classes on a “workshop” basis.  The students can enroll and just take the course they are 
interested in.  These courses can be transferred to full credit if they decide to enroll as students 
of the seminary.   It seemed to spur enrollment without making the full commitment to the 3-
year course.  Already two have decided to enroll as students – Pray for their faithfulness. 

On a Personal Nature  –  Many of you know my 94-year-old mother, but for those who don’t 
she has been a great influence in my life and a great supporter of our ministry here in Mexico.  
She had a major heart attack in December and is suffering from kidney failure.  After 
consulting with doctors and family she has been placed into hospice care at her home in 
Yuma, Arizona.  (slightly over 500 miles from Juarez)  

    Since God only gave me one mother, I have decided to split my time between Juarez and 
helping to care for her.  I have made several trips back and forth and plan to continue until the 
Lord takes her to be with Him.  The Lord has allowed me the privilege of training up faithful 
men that are more than capable of moving the ministry forward during my absence.  (They’re 
doing a better job than this gringo ever could).  My mom’s desire is to go home to be with 
Jesus and everyone seems to be at peace with that desire, pray that she won’t suffer and that 
the Lord’s will be done.  

Kelly  – has been suffering with lower back / hip pain for 2 years now. We have tried many 
treatment options, but most last just days to weeks.  She had an epidural injection at the end 
of January.  Pray that she’ll get some relief as this has been affecting her sleep quality.  

Prayer Requests:  Wisdom, Power, and special Guidance in the situation with my mom.   More 
souls and more laborers!   The seminary students and churches.  Protection while traveling. 

     Looking for that blessed hope and glorious appearing!  
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